To; COMO Dean McFarren, Curtis Han, COS: D11 Board & Staff: CDR Paige Keenan

From: Sue Fry, ASC-5F
Date: Thursday, 11 March 2022
Re: ASC-SF Activity Report for Feb/March 2022

Activity at Sector San Francisco
*  SLT meetings are once again in person and without masks (unless wished)
= Sector is involved with many professional boating group meetings and planning meetings for
public events. Stakeholders and participants are included. Mentioned specifically are the
Harbor Safety Committee meetings.

* There is continued support in attendance at the remaining COW events, by Sector Command,
AUXLO's and Staff

= Sector is in search of an Auxiliarist who can assist Coast Guard members with Wills, Trusts and
all Financial Management tools for long term security

* Funneled questions/answers to appropriate Sector POC's
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